
Harun Bozo At His Neighbor's Wedding 

This photo was taken during the wedding ceremony of one of my neighbors and very close friends,
Aslan. I?m on the left, next to me is my wife Cigdem Sara Bozo, our daughter Feride, and standing
are my friend Aslan and his wife. The picture was taken in Istanbul in 1995. My second wife,
Cigdem Sara, was born in Istanbul in 1957. We met in 1976. She was working at a bank called
'Demirbank.' She was looking after my import business at the currency exchange service of the
bank. We got married in 1978. We had a child a bit late and my wife was very sad about that. She
got pregnant in 1982. I can never forget that day. She had had a test done. I was coming home
with the doctor's report in my hand. My wife was at the window waiting for me. When I waved the
paper, she understood that it was good news. She wanted to have a child really badly. The same
year we had a beautiful daughter. We named her Feride. My wife continued working until she
retired in 2000. I didn't want her to quit work when we got married. It would have been a mistake if
I had made her quit work. In summer I used to go to Buyukada and stay at the Anatolian Club, of
which I had been a member since 1952. All my friends were there, too. Cigdem Sara, however,
didn't want to go to Buyukada in the summers. So in 1982, the year Feride was born, we bought an
apartment in Yesilkoy. We went to Yesilkoy for the summer holidays for eleven years until Feride
finished elementary school. Then, after 1993, for ten summers we went to the Sumer Palace Hotel
in Buyukada, which belonged to the organization called 'Turk Turing'. Then we bought a dog and
the owner of the hotel didn't accept us with the dog. So we bought our summer house from the
building contractor of Buyukada, Altin Bey. This was in 2002. We bought the house next to the
Vatican Embassy. Our house has a pool. My wife always stays at that house during the summer. My
daughter used to like the island, but now she doesn't want to go there any more. Our weekends
were marvelous. Life was great on the island.

www.centropa.org/en/photo/harun-bozo-his-neighbors-wedding

https://www.centropa.org/en/photo/harun-bozo-his-neighbors-wedding
https://www.centropa.org

